
PRODUCT
INFORMATION
NOTICE

PIN #: 57
Date: 11/26/24

Subject: Discontinuation of Out-of-stock Packaged Refrigeration Systems

All, 
In accordance with the AIM Act, Snap Rule 26 and EPA Technology Transition Rule, HTPG will 
transition all Packaged Refrigeration Systems (PRS) to utilize A2L refrigerants on January 1, 2025. 
Due to increased demand on our current platform offering, we will not accept orders for any 
out-of-stock models effective November 26,2024. Models remaining in inventory will be available to 
purchase for a 3 year sell through period ending December 31, 2027. This decision ensures our 
customers experience a seamless shift to the environmentally friendly alternatives.

Action:
Please ensure that your impacted customers have received and are aware of the impacted model 
discontinuations and key dates

Erin Brown
Product Manager, High Side Products

By: Erin Brown
Issue: Model Discontinuations

Upcoming A2L literature will detail new model nomenclature, capacity ratings, and product specifica-
tions. 

Thank you for your continued support of HTPG and please let me know if you have any questions 
about this product offering update. 

Impacted Models:

HPH050M48AB HPH050M48DB HPH050D48DB HPO150L48DB

HPH055M48AB HPH055M48DB HPH055D48DB HPO250L48DB

HPO080M48AB HPO080M48DB HPO080D48DB HPO300L48DB

HPO100M48AB HPO100M48DB HPO100D48DB HPO350L48DB

HPO120M48AB HPO120M48DB HPO120D48DB
HPO150M48DB HPO150D48DB


